is you so the charge 聯合秘書庭 電話: 出口58976

> Joint Secretariat for Colloquium of Religious Leaders, c/o 8, Robinson Road. Hong Kong.

> > 9th October, 1979.

The Postmaster General, General Post Office, Connaught Place, Hong Kong.

Dear Sir,

We are aware that the general public has responded well to the various compaigns and activities organized for the International Year of the Child.

We, the undersigned, at a gathering held last month, were of the opinion that it would be befitting if something more could be done increase public awareness of this special

One of the projects we think would be most appropriate to promote such an awareness would be the issuing of a series of postal stamps.

We are therefore writing to you to request that a series of new postal stamps be designed and issued to commemorate the TYC. In the series, various aspects of child care could, for example, be illustrated. We are sure that this will not merely promote the good of the children, but will also be of high interest to philatelists.

Your consideration of this matter will be very much appreciated.

Yours feithfully,

Rev. Kok Kwong & Mr. Wong Wan Tin

The President & Vice President,

H.K. Buddhist Asso.

Rt.Rev.Gilbert Baker,

The Chairman,

Mr. Chow Yau The Chairman.

H.K. Christian Council Confucian Academy

Mr. Tuet Wai Sin The Chairman.

Rt. Rev. John Baptist Wu Mr. Tong Kwok Wah

Jorg Karthe Sel

Catholic Bishop of H.K. The Chairman,

The H.K. Taoist Asso.

The Chinese Muslim Cultural & Fraternal Association.